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· School: Marlow Fox – trying really hard in Phonics this week and for reading his poem so well with actions!
· Home: Amelia Asad – for doing some beautiful writing this week, and a super job at reading her poem! 
Well done everyone, as always it is so difficult to choose! And well done for everyone’s super poems this week, I was amazed at all of them! Our star of the week at school will receive their certificate at school, our star of the week at home will receive theirs through the post! Well done everyone, and SEE YOU ON MONDAY!!  I’m so excited to see you all.  Miss Lemmings. x
We will still be doing our Live Worship at 9:15am on Monday in our classrooms with Miss Smith. 
Next week… 
· We are all going to back in school together! Yay! 
· We will be looking at the signs of Spring, doing some planting in our outdoor area, and even making some funny Grass-Heads! (You will see next week…)
· We will be exploring the parts of a plant and doing some investigating!
· We will be making and writing Mother’s Day cards (don’t tell the mummy’s yet!!) and thinking about Easter too.
· We will be settling back into our school routine, and enjoy spending time with our friends and teachers again. Our Reception bubble and all other class bubbles will still be kept separate for our safety, and teachers will be wearing masks in communal areas and at drop-off and pick-up times on the playground.  
This week… 
We have been very busy! 
· We have written letters, (bring these in to school if you want and we can have a letter exchange on Monday!)
· We have learnt and performed our poems for Poetry Week 
· We have celebrated World Book Day with some super activities and dressed up in some fabulous costumes!! 
· We have continued to work really hard in Maths and Phonics too!
It has been a very fun and busy week. Well done everyone for all of your hard work  
Dates to remember:

8th March – return to school! 

Hello Everyone! 
Well done for a brilliant final week of online learning and Zooms! We have loved writing letters, learning our poems, and dressing up for World Book Day. All of the teachers really enjoyed making the “Masked Reader” video too – did you manage to guess who was me?! It was great to speak with all the grown-ups this week too.
I can’t wait to see you all next week (8th March) when we will all be back in school together. As I said on the Parent’s Evening, the focus from Mr Booth and all of the teachers is going to be on the children’s well-being, routines and settling back in to school on the run-up to Easter. Their happiness is our priority and we are hoping for a smooth transition back to school. 
P.E. is on Tuesday and Friday, so please make sure your child is in full P.E. kit – with an extra layer is we be doing it outside most days! We will change reading books on Mondays and Thursdays. Have a lovely weekend everyone and see you back on Monday!  
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